
 

 
 

 

Waiting List Communication 

 

Beginning July 1, 2024, individuals qualifying for services through the Partnership for 
Hope, Community Support or Comprehensive Waivers will be placed on a waiting 
list. The budget passed by the General Assembly for the fiscal year beginning on 
July 1st did not include funding for new individuals in need of these waiver services.  
 

Individuals who are currently participating in any waiver will continue to be able to do 
so. 

 

More information can be found in this memo.   
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/wait-list-memo

